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Dear Parents / Carers  

Health Week  

A reminder that it is our Health Week next week. The letter sent out last Friday, 

https://www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk/serve_file/6442679 

provided an overview of the events planned for this week and identified where 

there are opportunities for parents to come into school to support.  

Currently the weather forecast is looking good so with a bit of luck all of the 

events should be able to take place as planned.  

Change of date – Photographs 

Please note the change of date regarding class photographs. We have 

been able to secure Monday 13th June as the date for the class 

photographs to be taken.  

Hydration 

It is very easy to forget the importance of water for overall health and a well-

balanced diet. Staying hydrated helps keep children alert and 

focussed, helps keep their bodies at a safe and healthy 

temperature, and can improve cognitive functioning. School 

aged children should be drinking at least six to eight glasses of 

water each day.  

Please can we ask that each child is sent to school with a named water 

bottle which will ensure they have access to water throughout the day. 

This is especially important as the weather improves and the children are 

becoming more and more active at break and lunch times.   

Statutory Assessments 

We would just like to say a huge well done to all of our Year 6 and Year 2 

children for their effort, maturity and focus during their SATs weeks. Thank you 

also to the staff who have worked hard to ensure the children were able to 

access the tests in a calm and relaxed manner.  

 

19th May 2022            

School census day 

23rd – 26th May 2022            

Health week  

23rd May 2022            

Race for Life 

24th May 2022            

Wheels Extreme KS2 

25th May 2022            

KS2 sports day am       

KS1 sports day pm 

26th May 2022            

KS1 yoga am                 

Team Sports pm 

26th May 2022            

Jubilee lunch 

27th May 2022            

Inset Day – School closed 

6th June 2022            

Children return to school 

13th – 17th June 2022            

Assessment week 

13th June 2022          

Class photographs* 

*note change of date! 

20th – 22th June 2022            

Year 6 Conway Centre 

residential trip 

 

https://www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk/serve_file/6442679
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Please could we ask for your support with the following 

Punctuality  

Please can we remind all parents that school drop off occurs between 08:45 and 09:00. By 

09:00 children should be in their classroom and ready for learning. We are noticing a 

small but significant number of families who are routinely arriving after registration. This is 

not only disruptive for the office staff but means children are missing important teaching 

inputs and are disrupting others in their class when they arrive. Arriving 5 minutes late per day, each day, 

means around 16 hours of learning is lost per year. This does have a significant impact on a child’s learning 

development. 

 

Use of Play equipment before and after school 

As the evenings are becoming lighter and the temperatures increasing we are seeing an increasing number 

of parents loitering at the end of the school day. While some parents are chatting, their 

children are often left to play on the playground equipment unsupervised. Please can we 

remind parents that children should not be using the play equipment on either 

playground at the end of the day.  

It would be appreciated if parents can remind their children of this rule and ensure at the end of the day 

that their children are supervised at collection. Your support with this matter is very much appreciated. 

 

Sport 

Y4 Football Friendly 

A team of 8 from Y4 put in an excellent performance on Thursday 12th when they played a friendly match 

against Dee Point Primary School.  Despite an early goal from the opposition, we managed to win the game 

10-2.  Congratulations to the team: Josie, Emilie, William, Dylan, Oliver, JoJo C, Sam K 

and Will S.  

Girls Football League 

Well done also to the girls’ football team who played on Thursday 5th and won their match 2-0 against Dee 

Point Primary and lost 1-0 to St Martin.  They only lost one game throughout the league a fantastic overall 

effort: Izzy, Bronwyn, Olivia, Charlie H, Bella H, Penny, Charlotte and Sophia. 

Cross-Country 

On Monday 16th the inter-schools’ cross-country competition was held at Ellesmere Port Sports Village.  The 

team of ten runners gave their best efforts running alongside up to 40 children from other schools 

in each race.  Congratulations to Dylan Chandler who came 3rd in the Y5-6 boys' race and well done 

to the other competitors: Hollie, Alia, Axel, Ethan (Y3) Josie, Alfie, JoJo C, Oliver C (Y4) Oliver K 

(Y5).  We are yet to be informed of our overall position. 
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Chance to Shine Cricket 

All Key Stage 2 classes have enjoyed some great coaching from Jo Herbertson this half term with lots of 

children improving their cricket skills and we have seen some real talent!  Christleton Cricket Club has an 

active junior section, for more information contact: https://christleton.play-cricket.com/home 

 

Health Week 

A reminder that children need to wear their school PE kits (blue school t-shirts, dark shorts and trainers) on 

Monday and Tuesday (class photos date has been changed). Then on Wednesday and Thursday, if possible, 

please wear 'school house colours' for t-shirts - Eagles - green, Hawks - red, Falcons - blue, Owls - white. 
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PTA 

PTA Film Night  

 Thank you to the PTA for organising the film night this week and to those who attended. 

The monies raised from these events is hugely appreciated by the staff and makes a 

massive difference to what we are able to provide across the school. Thank you also to the 

staff who attended and supervised the children.  

 

Your School Lottery 

The PTA has set up Your School Lottery. This fundraising initiative is popular with many schools 

and each ticket raised provides funds for the school. It is really easy to sign up, just click on 

the link below and search for the school. Any support you are able to offer would be very 

gratefully received.  

   Click:       https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play 

                                 Search for:         Christleton Primary School Association 

 

Easy Fundraising 

A reminder that you can continue to support the school through the Easy 

Fundraising site. Easyfundraising turns your everyday online shopping into free 

donations to the school.  

To sign up please follow the link below.  

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/cpsachester/ 

 

 

Kind regards,  

                   

 

Recent Letters  

Theme Method  Recipients Date 

Health Week  Spider  All  13.05.22 

    

    
 

Please note, all newsletters can be found on the school website for easy access. 

https://www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk/page/newsletters/105526 
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